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Welcome to Eccleston Mere Primary School! 

Some of you might already have older
children at our school, but for some, this is

your first time dropping your child at school.

A very brief introduction about me - I have
been part of the Parents and Teachers

Association (PTA) for a long time, but Chair
for just one year. I have two children who

attend our school. I chose to be involved as I
wanted to build a sense of community spirit
as well as finding ways to support the school

financially. I have also met lots of parents
along the way.

I am excited for the year ahead, through
recent fundraising, we are thrilled to have

been able to contribute towards the
purchase of a new trim trail for the children
which will be installed in the next few weeks.

We could only do this with thanks to the years
of hard work that the PTA do which isn't

always visible! 

We have so many ideas for events that we
would love to do, but this can only happen

with enough support. 

All funds raised, goes back into the school for
all children to benefit from.

Please get in touch if you would like to be part
of this group! We are a friendly bunch, you

can be as involved as little or as much as you
can.

Looking forward to meeting you all!

Tracey Leung-Fullerton - Chair

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

Friday 29th September -
 Reception Welcome Event 

Tuesday 3rd October - 
PTA AGM 

Friday 24th November and
Friday 1st December - Non

Uniform Day

Friday 15th December -
 Christmas Fayre

Supporting us first and foremost! 

We appreciate any help that is offered, no
matter how small. One hour or two, any time
you can spare is welcomed, from Parents, to

Grandparents, we are not fussy!

If you can help at an event, donate a raffle
prize, or even provide your expertise in some

way e.g. joinery, gardening, please contact us!

We always welcome ideas for ways we can
raise money or suggestions for future events. 

September 2023

WHAT IS THE PTA?
Our aim is to raise money in a fun and sociable

way, to provide our school with extra funding and
to help make some fond memories! Funding is

spent in various ways - from equipment to
events, to enhance our children's educational

experience and school facilities. 

We also love to provide those 'little extras' that
make school memorable such as these little gift
bags for Reception parents, treating the children
to Coronation bookmarks, post SATs treats and

much more.

REGISTER
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INTEREST
HERE:


